
Dear Valued Guests, 

We are excited to announce an upcoming revamp of our Room Service Menu! 

Starting from October 15, 2023, you will discover a fresh selection of culinary delights designed 

to enhance your in-room dining experience. Our chefs have crafted new dishes using the finest 

ingredients, ensuring exceptional quality and taste. 

As we transition to our new menu, please note that some items may be temporarily unavailable. 

We appreciate your understanding and support during this enhancement. 

Thank you for choosing to stay with us. We look forward to serving you our new and exciting 

offerings! 

Warm regards, 

Your Hotel Management Team 


